
 HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

Curlew Medical Clinic
By Cindy Braley, Clinics Manager

To Our Valued Patients:

After a great amount of thought and 
consideration it has been decided that the 
Curlew Medical Clinic will be temporarily  
closing for an undetermined amount of 
time. As of September 8th, there will no 
longer be patient services at the current 
location. This will also include laboratory 
services normally available every Tuesday 
morning.

The providers that serve the Curlew 
Clinic will be available at the Republic 
Medical Clinic. This will be starting on 
September 11, 2017. Our goal is to provide 
timely appointments for your healthcare 
needs.  

The Providers available are:

•	 Joseph Petersen, ARNP
•	Mari Hunter, ARNP (currently not 

taking new patients)

•	Craig Christopher, PA-C
•	Dr. Alrashedy (going to part time)
•	 Jeannette Bauer, ARNP (part time 

acute issues only)

While we understand this can be 
an inconvenience for those needing 
transportation, we have provided the 
numbers below for additional resources:

•	Ferry County Dial-A-Ride Public 
Transportation 1-800-776-9026. 
Reservations must be made by 8:00 
am. (This is also for Veterans with VA 
approved appointments)

•	Catholic Charities at 509-684-5671

Please call the Republic Medical Clinic 
with questions or concerns at 775-3153.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html.
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